
 

 

         

 

 

 

Phone:  6928 7191      
Fax:  6928 7254  

tarcutta-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                           
Relieving Principal:  Nigel Carroll 0488538849 

WHAT’S HAPPENING TERM 4 2015                                                        

DECEMBER 
15th—Presentation Night 
16th—END TERM 4 
 
IMPORTANT DATES FOR 2016 
TERM 1 2016 
JANUARY 
27th—Staff Development Day 
28th—Students in Yrs 1 –6 return 
29th—Kindergarten students start 
                     
DID YOU KNOW! 
You can access the School Newsletter  and other exciting snippets from our  
students via the school website.  Type Tarcutta Public School in the search bar  
and follow the links.  It’s easy. 
 
PRESENTATION NIGHT  
Our Annual Presentation Night will be held next Tuesday 15th December starting at 7.30pm.  Students are required to wear their 
school uniform and to be at school by 7.25pm.  Parents, siblings, Grandparents, Aunts, Uncles and all community members are invited 
to attend.  Parents, could you please bring something along for supper.  Thank you. 
 
STUDENTS REPORTS 
Student Reports for Semester Two will be sent home with students this Thursday.  If you would like to discuss your child’s report, 
please contact the school to make a time to see Mr Carroll. 
 
SCHOOL LIBRARY  
The school library is now closed for borrowing.  Attached are library notices for children who have books at home.  If your child has 
school library books at home could you please return them to school tomorrow. 
 
SCHOOL APP  
The school App is still in the process of being developed and hopefully it will be ready before the end term.  We will let you know when 
it is up and running. 
 
MOBILE LIBRARY 
The Mobile Library van will next be in Tarcutta this Friday 11th December.  
 
SUMMER 
As we head towards spring/summer and more sunshine the school policy of “No Hat, No Play’” will apply.  Students are required to 
wear their own wide brim navy blue hat.  No Caps.  We discourage children from sharing hats for hygiene reasons.  Children are also  
encouraged to have their water bottle in class so they can stay well hydrated.  Research has shown that  small, frequent drinks of water 
are beneficial to concentration.  
 

HOMEWORK 
Students are required to return their homework to school each morning. Mr Carroll 
would like parents to continue encouraging their children to practise their spelling 
and reading every night and record on the sheet and continue with other home  
activities which may include watching and talking about the news, and doing lots of 
drawing. 
 

 
 

REGULAR  
ACTIVITIES        

 

MONDAY Student Banking  

THURSDAY Scripture lessons   

FRIDAY School library borrowing 
Home work to be returned 
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TRANSITION 2015 

Transition children receiving their books from our Transition Co-ordinator, Cathy Nugent.  The books contain photos of the  
children and some of the work they have done at school during the transition program.  We thank Cathy for putting these 
books together and appreciate the time she has spent on them.  Thank you. :) 



 

 

 


